
        

March 12 ELA Night 6:00 PM
March 13-19 Book Fair
Lunch with a Loved One (2nd 
Grade) Tuesday, March 17 
March 31-Spring Pictures
Spring Break-April 6-10

https://tateele.pickens.k12.ga.us/staff/2nd-grade/

2nd grade Webpage with links to teacher’s pages

 Dates and Events

A Peek At What We Are Learning for Next Week

   Announcements 

    2nd Grade March News  Week of March 2-6, 2020      2-28-20

Reading/Language/ Writing:  Story Maps, Pronouns, 
Informational/Explanatory Writing

Math: Subtracting with 2 and 3 digit numbers.  

Science:  Life Cycles of Plants and Animals

Social Studies: The contributions of Jimmy Carter

~Yearbooks Are Still on Sale $31.00
Books Only -No names/icons

~Students are not allowed to have 
soda/energy drink at school for a lunch or 
snack.  Only plain water in bottles. 
~Please return Library books each week.

~ Please remember students should not bring 
balls to school for recess. 

https://tateele.pickens.k12.ga.us/staff/2nd-grade/


Contact Information:
lisabarnett@pickenscountyschools.org   
wandafarist@pickenscountyschools.org

matthewgibson@pickenscountyschools.org
ginnyperren@pickenscountyschools.org
jennishoffer@pickenscountyschools.org

706-253-1860

porch horn
scorch shore
score chore
choke globe
phone  float
phone float
moan cloak
report lifeboat
explore restore

Spelling Words for the Week of 
March 2-6        

 March 2-6 Newsletter

Remember if your child is out, 
please send in a written excuse 
within 5 days of your child being 
out.  Dr. Excuses are 
recommended  if they are out for 
several days. 

Math Challenge Question of the Week:

  How many 3-digit numbers can you make using numbers: 5, 4, and 6? 
Use each digit only once in the 3-digit number.

Bring your answers to Mrs. Barnett. If your answer is right, your name will be put in a 
drawing for a prize! 
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